New Hetch-Hetchy Trail Planned

The City of Mountain View has submitted plans to the County of San Francisco proposing the develop-
ment of a pedestrian and bicycle trail along a portion of the Hetch-Hetchy right-of-way in Mountain
View. The City expects the project to go out to bid in Fiscal Year 2002-2003.

The Trail would run from Whisman Road to Easy Street, with access to Whisman Park and the Stevens
Creek Trail. The new trail will include neighborhood improvements along portions of the right-of-way,
including landscaping, benches, and a pedestrian signal and cross walk.

For more information, call the Parks and Open Space Division at (650) 903-6326. ()



